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The Port of London Authority has reviewed the application by Bazalgette Tunnel Limited ( trading
as Tideway) for a non-material change to the Thames Water Utilities Limited (Thames Tideway
Tunnel) Order (I:2014/2384) (as amended) (the “DCO”)1.
 
The proposal seeks to vary the DCO
 

to allow the Tattershall Castle (a floating bar and restaurant) to remain moored in its
current location at the Junction of Victoria Embankment and Horse Guards Avenue. The
amendment also seeks consent for the permanent removal of the service mooring which
was located to the east of the junction of Horse Guards Avenue and Victoria Embankment
and which has been temporarily removed during construction of the works.

 
 
The Port of London Authority has no objection in principle to the details contained within the
above referenced amendment.  
 
In addition, the Authority has the following comments to make with regards to the application:
 

The works consented under the Port of London Authority’s protective provisions
have been consented and designed on the basis that they would be temporary in
nature.  As the supporting statement notes, these would need to be made permanent
and the PLA would need to be assured under such an application (if the amendment
is granted), that the works were sufficient.
We have noted to Tideway that any permanent consent of the tidal works would be
to them as Undertaker and the resultant obligations would be on the same basis. 

 
 
Regards
 
Mr Jim Trimmer
 

PLA TT Admin 
Thames Tideway Admin 

Port of London Authority 
T: 
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THAMES

VISION

The UK's leading port, central to the nation’s economy,
with Net Zero emissions. A clean river, free of pollution
and rubbish, supporting more sport, passengers and
freight. A resilient Estuary, adapting to climate change
and richer in wildlife. A more diverse Thames, providing
jobs, learning and enjoyment to the whole community,
and always, everyone, staying safe.

Find out more >>> thamesvision.pla.co.uk
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